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• Doug created a public-facing page for “Our Videos”, which contains all our public YouTube videos to date. The new 

webpage is under the “About Us” menu. 

• Ted copied all Grant Writing Archives to new Groupinizer pages under Communications\Documents labeled “Grant 

Documentation”. 

• Doug created a members-only page within the documents area to house all our performance videos that cannot be 

shared outside the membership. The new page contains the requisite disclaimer statements regarding copying, 

sharing, etc., and is available as a link from the main Groupinizer Menu page. The addition of this content resolves the 

outstanding issues of  

o retaining an archive copy of our performance recording, which will no longer be provided to us on any 

physical media. 

o providing a way for members to view our performances without providing duplicates of the recorded. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Ted Neal, Secretary.  

 


